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Sun cream


We have recently had some lovely sunny days and spent much of our time outdoors. 


Would you please ensure that you apply sun cream to your child if they are arriving in the morning?


I am obviously happy to reapply throughout the day and apply to children who arrive after school.


Could you also please provide sunhats or caps?














Early Years Files and Reports


The children’s files are looking lovely and the children are keen to share them at home. 


I will be sending files home during half term for you to look at and please feel free to make any comments in these files.


I will send home summer reviews in July. If your child is 2 I will be sending home 2 year progress checks instead of reviews.


 Information about the 2 year progress checks will be sent out at half term.








Shoes


We have been outside quite a lot recently and since we’ve had a lot of rain we’ve found some rather muddy, but fun, places. If your child wears sandals to preschool, please provide some shoes in their bag in case we venture out to the woods.














Tadpoles


The children are very excited about looking after 37 toad tadpoles!!! They are growing rapidly so please feel free to come and have a look!!!!!!!!!


Once they have grown their legs they will be released into the wild.


We have order our caterpillars so will soon have our own butterfly garden.








Tadworth Primary School


Congratulations to the children who got into the schools they wanted! Fay, Emily and Sam will be starting Tadworth in September and I can’t wait to see them in their new uniforms! 








